
 
 

Nepean Minor Hockey Association 
203-100 Malvern Dr. 

Nepean ON 
K2J 2G5 

office@nepeanminorhockey.ca 

  

Date: ________________________________ 

To Bank: ________________________________ 

Re: Team ________________________________ 

 

The above-noted team is a member of the Nepean Minor Hockey Association (NMHA). As such, the team 

is authorized to open a bank account to facilitate financial transactions for the 2024-2025 season. 

The account must have two or more signing officers (named below). The team’s head coach cannot be a 

signing officer. Signing officers can not include two individuals from the same family. 

Name: _________________________ Signature: _________________________ 

Name: _________________________ Signature: _________________________ 

Name: _________________________ Signature: _________________________ 

Name: _________________________ Signature: _________________________ 

Teams are permitted to receive e-transfers. Teams are only permitted to send e-transfers to the NMHA, 

the City of Ottawa, and NMHA-approved vendors. Outgoing e-transfers must be pre-approved by at least 

two signing officers, and records of approvals for all outgoing e-transfers must be retained by the signing 

officers.  

The team cannot use the Association name, NMHA, or the Association logo to represent itself in financial 

matters. The Nepean Minor Hockey Association assumes no responsibility or liability for the financial 

affairs of member teams. 

 

Ingrid Meza-McDonald 
 

 
 
President 
Nepean Minor Hockey Association 
president@nepeanminorhockey.ca 

James Pitruniak 
 

 
 
VP, Finance 
Nepean Minor Hockey Association 
vp.finance@nepeanminorhockey.ca 

 


